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The Greenon FFA members took part in the 2021 Clark County fair the week of

July 23rd. The FFA members show everything from livestock to gardens. Chapter

members brought projects they had made in class to be judged. Members of our chapter

worked hard for many months and this week was what we had been working towards.

The hard work finally pays off when you get rewarded for your hard work.

The members, like myself, take the animals we have been raising for months,

sometimes even years. When in the show ring, all that matters is your animal and how

you control the animal. The animals will only work with you if you have worked with

them in the prior months.

Our FFA members did exceptionally well this  year, they brought home many ribbons

and banners. Our members worked hard, and that hard work showed them what

happens in return.  Every year our members work hard and every year our members

do better than before.


